
 

 

PRINCE GEORGE'S COUNTY COUNCIL 
COMMITTEE REPORT 

2022 Legislative Session 

 

Reference 

No.: 
CB-002-2022  

Draft No.: 1 

Committee: Committee of the Whole 

Date: 02/10/2022  

Action: FAV   

 

REPORT: Favorable 9-0: Council Members Hawkins, Davis, Dernoga, Franklin, Glaros, Harrison, Ivey, 

Streeter, and Turner. Absent: Taveras.  

 

The Prince George’s County Council convened as the Committee of the Whole on February 10, 

2022, to consider CB-002-2022. As proposed CB-002-2022 will approve the Collective Bargaining 

Agreement by and between Prince George’s County and the Fraternal Order of Police 112, Prince 

George’s County Sheriffs Lodge, Inc. While many of the terms and conditions remain the same, a 

settlement summary is attached which lists the terms and conditions of the agreement.  

 

During the meeting, Shawn Stokes, Director, Office of Human Resources Management, provided the 

Committee with a list of the major changes included in the agreement. It was pointed out that this 

agreement provides for merit increases and Covid-19 Hazard pay. There is a modification to the 

wage scale and members are now allowed to participate in a Deferred Retirement Option Plan 

(DROP) program. 

 

The Office of Law reports CB-002-2022 to be in proper legislative form with no legal impediments 

to its enactment. 

 

The Policy Group reports that the enactment of CB-002-2022 will have a negative impact on the 

County in the amount of $2,674.248. 

 

After discussion, the Prince George’s County Council, sitting as the Committee of the Whole, 

reported CB-002-2022 out favorably, 9-0. 

 


